








At E-Z Pack, protecting our environment is not a new thing. While others were
still trying to find the bandwagon to jump on, E-Z Pack was leading the way.

Our exclusive Powder Coat paint finish was introduced on
E-Z Pack bodies some ten years ago. Powder Coating is more
durable than wet paint — which is good for our customer —
and releases no Volatile Organic Compounds (VOCs) into the
atmosphere during application, which is good for the
environment. Thousands of E-Z Pack trucks have been
powder coated over the years, sparing the environment tons
of VOCs in the process.
Our optional “Quiet Hydraulics” system reduces noise pollution and
saves fuel. The load-sensing system is equipped with an oversized
variable displacement piston pump and a load-sense closed-center
control valve. Simply put, when hydraulic flow is not needed, none is
transmitted, which means no power is used and fuel and energy are
not wasted. Trucks operate cooler and quieter at low RPM, reducing
noise pollution and saving fuel. Introduced by E-Z Pack in the 1990s, the
system has been proven on over 400 E-Z Pack trucks.

Two years ago, E-Z Pack pioneered Leak-Proof
Hydraulics in the refuse industry, with the debut of the
Goliath G400 rear loader. The high tech JIC seals first used
on the G400 are now standard across the entire E-Z Pack
product line, reducing the chance of hydraulic leaks and
spills and the resulting environmental impact.

Now E-Z Pack’s €NG trucks are leading the way in
innovative designs that are safer and more efficient,
inspiring more of our customers to make the switch to CNG.
They're realizing that CNG can be efficient and productive —
helping their bottom lines while lessening the
environmental impact of daily refuse collection.

We're glad that others have now found the bandwagon. But E-Z Pack has known
for years that innovation and environmentalism can go hand in hand.




